
I would like to express my grave concern about Nadezhda Tolokonnikova’s safety. I respectfully urge 
the Russian Penal Service to disclose her whereabouts to her family.

I would like to further express my deep concern that Nadezhda Tolokonnikova is a prisoner of 
conscience deprived of freedom solely for peacefully exercising her right to freedom of expression 
and that she must be released immediately and unconditionally.

I would also call on the Russian authorities to ensure Nadezhda Tolokonnikova’s safety while in 
transit and at her new place of detention.

Sincerely yours,


